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SCI's examinations in June 2020 will proceed as scheduled. We will inform candidates who have 
registered for the June 2020 examinations, on a weekly basis, as to whether the following week's 
examinations will be held on-premise or remotely proctored. All examination timings and dates remain 
unchanged. We will contact the affected candidates directly via your e-mail address recorded in our 
system (If you do not receive the e-mail, please check your junk e-mailbox and check that the e-mail 
address you submitted to us at the time of your examination registration is correct). 
 
We will not be able to advise on the venue of the examinations until one week before the scheduled 
examination date. Examinations will be held on-premise at the SCI if you do not receive any notification 
that your examination will be remotely-proctored. This is because SCI’s on-premise examinations will 
depend on regulatory advisory and we cannot preempt the timing/changes in requirements in these 
advisories. At the same time, we wish to provide our candidates with the opportunity to still sit for their 
examination either way instead of cancelling/suspending our examinations. We understand that many 
candidates need to sit for their examinations for regulatory/employment requirements. 
 
For candidates who wish to reschedule your examinations registered for June 2020 to July and August 
2020, you may do so on your own at no charges at SCI's website at www.scicollege.org.sg, provided at 
least two working days’ notice, before the examination date, is given to us. Once we receive regulatory 
advice that examinations can be held on-premise, we will revert back to having the examinations to be 
held at SCI. In the meantime, to help candidates who are time-bound to sit for their examinations, we are 
offering the remotely-proctored examinations at the same fee during this period. Candidates are advised 
to perform their pre-system check at least one working day before the examination. 
 
Instructions on how to perform the pre-system check can be found in your updated examination 
registration confirmation letter via e-mail. 
 
If you have any questions relating to your examinations, please call us at: 8717 6254 | 8388 6386 | 8388 
2125 during office hours or e-mail us at: talk2us@scidomain.org.sg and we will respond within the next 
working day. 


